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CENSUS: KEEP UQUOR LICENSES 

House Bill 4421 
Sponsor: Rep. Shirley Johnson 
Committee: liquor Control 

Complete to 4-11-91 

A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 4421 AS IN1RODUCED 2-28-91 

The number of on-premises liquor licenses available in a municipality usually 
depends on its population. The quota contained in the Michigan Liquor Control Act is one 
license per 1,500 persons. (There are a number of exceptions to the quota.) The bill would 
amend the Michigan Liquor Control Act so that, until December 31, 1994, the number of 
Class C licenses (for the on-premise consumption of beer, wine, and spirits) available in a 
local governmental unit could not be reduced because of the results of the 1990 federal 
decennial census. 
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